
CANTON AMATEUR RADIO CLUB 

MEETING DATE:  June 19, 2019 

CALLED TO ORDER BY: President Dale Lamm (NX8J) at 7:34pm 

After the Pledge of Allegiance, a round of introductions took place with 22 in attendance.   

 

 

Treasurer’s Report was given by Roger Gray (W8VE).  A motion was made by Bill Hannon 

(N8PW) and seconded by Dennis Moriarty (K8AGB) to accept the Treasurer’s Report.  MOTION 

PASSED 

 

Secretary’s Report with the Minutes from the May15, 2019 meeting was emailed to all members.  

A motion was made by Justin Corner (W8JKC) and seconded by Roger Gray (W8VE) to accept 

the minutes as corrected to fix several mistakes about the Madge Youtz Stark County Library event 

next month.  MOTION PASSED 

 

Correspondence: 

1.  Dale Lamm (NX8J) read a thank you letter for our donation to the Mad River radio 

Club Ohio QSO Party plaque from Dave Tucker (KA6BIM) 

2. Dennis Moriarty (K8AGB) told us about a mailing from the Stark County Library that 

had a nice article about our club giving a demonstration of HAM Radio next month. 

3. Justin Corner (W8JKC) said that Scot Yonley reported that the ARRL Ohio Section 

had article about Ohio Courthouses on the Air Special Event onAug 24 from 9am to 

4pm 

4. Roger Gray (W8VE) showed off some vintage HOF shirts.  Wade Huthmacher (of the 

Massillon Club) told him that he still needs help with the HOF Parade this year which 

will be held on Saturday, Aug 3rd. 

 

Old Business:  

1. Dale Lamm (NX8J) told us that he got a letter from Perry Ballinger about the proposed 

Field Day Trophy agreement between us and the Massillon Club. There will be no 

contest for the trophy this year, perhaps next year said the Massillon, Club. 

 

  

New Business: 

 1.  Field Day 

 

Repeater Update: 

Dennis Moriarty (K8AGB) said that it is working well. 

 

Venture Crew Update: 

1.  Dale Lamm (NX8J) said the Scouts Summer Camp will be having HAM radio merit 

badge courses.  Dale has to move all the equipment up to a new building, but it is not 

yet set up. 



 

Open Mic: 

1.  Perry Werstler, Sr. (N8VXQ) said that Alice Gutscher (WA8NDC) gave him a coupon 

for $6 off donuts. 

 

The 50/50 Drawing was won by Judy McCune ((N8AIM) who kept her share ($18.00) of the 

$36.00 jackpot.  

 

A Motion to Adjourn was made by Justin Corner (W8JKC) and seconded by Bill Hannon 

(N8PW)  MOTION PASSED and the meeting was adjourned at 8:18pm. 

 

 

Program: 

 1. The club discussed Field Day preparations for this weekend. 

 2. Dale Lamm (NX8J) showed off the new radio the club just purchased. 

3. Justin Corner (W8JKC) offered to donate and set up a Raspberry Pi computer which 

would give the club repeater the ability to link to any other repeater via the internet using 

Echo Link.  Dale thanked him and said the club would take his generous offer under 

consideration. 

  

 

 

Submitted by Doug Bower (KD8RDY), Club Secretary 

 

 

 


